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Microsoft Teams is presently being updated. 

 

Students will not be able to access their previous 

groups in MS Teams. 

 

If you are re-sitting an examination in April 2024, 

please contact the VLE Admin at vle-admin@sllc.ac.lk 

or on 0716456758 (WhatsApp only) to set up access. 

 

 
Deputy Principal 

24th November 2023 


